
 Dr. Milligan's Monday Memo  
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U P C O M I N G  D A T E S  

8/24 CCS Staff report for 2 weeks of virtual learning  

8/31 9th Grade virtual orientation 6:30pm 

9/1 10th Grade virtual orientation 6:30pm 

9/2 11th Grade virtual orientation 6:30pm 

9/3 12th Grade virtual orientation 6:30pm 

9/8 Online Instruction begins for Briggs students 

 

REMINDER – Update NOW, Save time LATER! 
 

The annual update of student information is currently 
underway! You can do this now until the beginning of 
the school year (September 8

th
) WITHOUT having to 

go to Central Enrollment. This includes updates to a 
student’s: address, phone number(s), emergency 
contacts, and email addresses. This can all be done 
currently through the Parent Portal. Update NOW and 
save yourself time later! 
 
There is a lot of GREAT information in this week’s 
CCS Update to the Community attached to my 
email. Take a minute to check it out – you won’t 

regret it  

Message from Dr. Milligan 
Chromebooks are being delivered to Briggs for our Briggs students sometime during the week of August 24

th
. Once 

we have them and get them processed we will be able to start handing them out. The district will most likely have 

the schools start handing them out the week of August 31
st
. I will do a dialer and send out information on Remind 

as soon as I get the specific information. 

Join us for our Virtual Family Engagement Sessions on Tuesdays and Thursdays. This Tuesday’s 

session will focus on new math and English/language arts curriculum for students in grades 6-12. You can sign up 
at www.ccsoh.us/Page/8212. 

 

 

http://www.ccsoh.us/Page/8212

